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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Science week 

Next week we will be celebrating Science Week in school focussing on a variety of lessons and 

activities to reinforce the importance and application of science in the wider world. I know a number 

of parents have volunteered to come in and talk to the children about how their jobs utilise science 

and how it relates to your roles. We are really grateful for this and I know the children will be really 

excited to hear about the range of careers that use this important subject. To end science week on 

Friday, children are invited to come dressed as “their future science career.” Children can come 

dressed as what they would like to be when they are older and try to explain the link with science. 

For example, they might come in a sports kit and explain about the importance of healthy eating on 

muscles or a nurse, doctor, vet, mechanic, builder. The list is endless! 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Your child should have brought home an appointment slip for parents’ evening today. These will 

take place on Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd March. You will have the opportunity to talk to 

your child’s teacher and see a range of their books. If you are unable to make the time allocated, 

please contact your child’s teacher who will try to arrange a mutually convenient time.  

 

Health and Safety 

For health and safety purposes please avoid congregating outside the reception classes at drop off 

time in the morning. Due to the building works, it is very narrow at the moment and it is preventing 

children being able to access classrooms safely. Please also refrain from using mobile phones on the 

school site.  

 

Ukraine 

We will shortly be organising a fundraiser to help those affected by the conflict in Ukraine. Our 

worship council are organising this at the moment and more details will be sent out shortly. 

 

It is lovely to see parent and carers more regularly again in school and look forward to seeing you at 

parent’s consultations, reading workshops and celebration assemblies over the coming weeks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Rachael Kilmister 

Headteacher 
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